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MEMORANDUM

TO: Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Natawna Austin, Executive Secretary

FROM: William H. Cole, PresidW/
DATE: October 4, 2016

SUBJECT:  City Council Bill No. 16-0749 — Planned Unit Development - Amendment 1 —
Holabird Manor Condominiums

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has been asked to comment on City Council
Bill No. 16-0749, an ordinance for the purpose of approving certain amendments to the
Development Plan of the Holabird Manor Condominiums Planned Unit Development.

BDC has reviewed the ordinance and defers to the Baltimore City Department of Planning
regarding Bill No. 16-0749.

cc: Colin Tarbert
Angela Gibson

sandra.blake/cebillxx/16-0749

Do - Pceny

36 S. Charles St. Suite 2100 Baltimore, MD 21201 410.837.9305 © 410.837.6363



